
Congratulations on achieving your Duke of Edinburgh’s 
International Award.

You are now one of over 775,000 young people who have 
experienced the Award in Australia, and your journey 
doesn’t have to be over!

Joining the Alumni gives Australian Award holders the
opportunity to stay connected with each other and receive:

• Invitations to professional networking events
• Invitations to exclusive events in Australia and            	
   overseas
• Regular newsletters featuring inspiring Award stories             
   from Australia and around the world
• Opportunities to volunteer/assist the Award

“Joining the Award Alumni network in Australia is one of 
my best decisions to date”

The Duke of Edinburgh’s
International Award

Holders’ Alumni

Join today at:
www.dukeofed.com.au/alumni
E: alumni@dukeofed.com.au
P: 1300 438 537
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“Joining the Alumni in 
Australia is one of my best 
decisions to date. It opened 
doors to international 
events like APEC, 
connected me with like-
minded people, including 
prominent leaders and 
employers and even helped 
me get my first job.”

“Doing volunteering for 
the Service section of the 
Award made me realise the 
satisfaction of giving back 
and making someones day 
a little brighter. Today, as 
an active Award Alumnus 
I continue to volunteer my 
time to mentor and help  
others” 

“Being an Alumnus has 
given me so many amazing 
opportunities. I never would 
have imagined representing
Australia at a Gold Award 
Event in South Korea, 
presenting to The Earl of 
Wessex and then being 
elected to represent Asia 
Pacific on the International 
Award Foundation Council 
for three years.”

Proudly supported by:

Eleanor and APEC delegates meet 
with The Hon Julie Bishop MP prior to 
APEC 2017 Youth Forum in Vietnam

Eleanor Kirkpatrick
Gold Award Holder 2012

Alexandra Bradley
Gold Award Holder 2016

Matthew Burfield
Gold Award Holder 2012

Alexandra volunteers teaching young 
Fijian school children english.

Matt is presented a Certificate of 
Recognition by  Former National 
Chairman Shane Stone AC QC for 
his contribtion to the IAF Council. 
NSW Parliament House Sydney 


